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FISCAL NOTE

House Bill 569 (Delegate Edwards)

Commerce and Government Matters

Garrett County - Sheriff’s Office Employees - Classified Service

This bill provides that deputy sheriffs and other employees of the Garrett County Sheriff’s
Office are included in the Garrett County classified service system. Currently, employees of
the Sheriff’s Office serve at the pleasure of the Sheriff. This bill would not apply to the
Sheriff or Chief Deputy Sheriff of Garrett County.

Fiscal Summary
State Effect: None.

Local Effect: Adding employees of the Sheriff’s Office to the Garrett County classified
service system could affect future labor costs for such employees. The magnitude and
direction of any potential impact on personnel costs cannot be reliably estimated at this time,
but is assumed to be minimal.

Small Business Effect: None.

Information Source(s): Garrett County, Department of Legislative Services

Fiscal Note History: First Reader - February 13, 1998
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